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Monday, December 12, 2011

April Performance at The Tank

Holly.Heidt@gmail.com

 
 I'm a young choreographer who will be presenting a 20 minute piece at The Tank on April 20th and 21st. I am seeking 10 - 15 dancers who
are playful, kind and expressive. Athleticism is a plus, as is willingness to sing. In January and February we will meet once a week for two hours
and in March and April twice a week. As a choreographer, it is very important to me to be respectful of your time and I'd strive to give you
enjoyable movement to perform. I'd be happy to send examples of work I've done over email. If you're interested please email me at
Holly.Heidt@gmail.com. Thanks! 
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